
BHGC NEWS 

BHGC Fundraising 
Note Cards and Raffle 
Our Fundraising Committee is busy this month. 
At our March meeting, they will hold a Spring 
Raffle and  auction off one of our fabulous Anise 
pots filled with beautiful flowers. Perfect for your 
Easter decor or as a gift for a special 
"somebunny!" Tickets will be 6 for $5, so please 
bring cash or your checkbook!   

The Fundraising Committee will continue to sell 
the beautiful floral notecards featuring our own 
Robin Benson’s artwork. Each package contains 
8 notecards (2 of each design) and sells for 
$15.00 plus tax ($15.90.)  The Fundraising team 
will have notecards available at the District II 
meeting, at the March BHGC meeting, or contact 
Maddy Mitchell to place orders.  

 

District II  
The District II meeting on March 8 will feature 
award presentations. Hope many of you will be 
able to attend.  

Don’t forget about the District II sponsoried day 
bus trip to Chanticleer Gardens in Wayne PA on 
May 1, 2024. The flyer and registration form are 
attached to this email. Hope some of you can 
make the trip. 

Upcoming Dates to Remember:   

March 8, 2024. District II Meeting. River Farm. 9:30—12:00. 

March 26, 2024. NCAGC Spring Meeting. National Arboretum. 9:30 –12:00. 

March 21, 2024. BHGC Monthly Meeting at Westminster. 

April 20-27, 2024. Virginia Garden Week. 

May 1, 2024. District II Bus Trip to Chanticleer.  

Beverley Hills Garden Club 

District II Newsletter 
The March, 2024 District II Newsletter has been 
published. I will forward it to club members via a 
separate email.  
 
 
Call for Tuna Cans  
We will once again be making individual 
arrangements for distribution to seniors at our 
May meeting. The Program Committee has put 
out the call for tuna or large cat food cans. 
Please start saving them. We will need about 100 
cans—that’s roughly two cans per person. Let’s 
see if we can collect the cans by our April 
meeting.  

 
Art in Bloom DC at 
Anderson House  
Here is another opportunity to see floral 
arrangements interpreting works of art. Art in 
Bloom will be held from March 14-17 at Anderson 
House, Headquarters of the Society of the 
Cincinnati. See the website artinbloomdc.com for 
further information  

March 2024 


